
Andres and Monica Acosta 
Córdoba, Argentina: November 2017 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in the LORD, 
 
My family and I send you greetings and gratitude for being involved in 
our lives and ministry. We constantly remember you in our prayers.  

 
We come to you by way of this letter to 
share with you what GOD is allowing us 
to do. We are ending the year and closing 
activities that GOD has allowed us to see, 
souls receiving CHRIST as their Savior, 
believers returning to the LORD.  
 

We are finishing the second year of the 
Mobile Bible Institute with “The Gospel 
According to Saint John.” In the month of 
September we had the teaching “Edifying 
One Another” at the Bible Academy in Villa 
María. In one week we will end with the 
subject of evangelism, taking the 
opportunity to go out with the students 
doing door-to-door evangelism.  
 
The fruits of the Vacation Bible School 
continue on with activities that have allowed them to advance their 
growth.  
 
We have had activities with women and married couples in different 
churches, with the hope of having planted seeds. Nevertheless, the lack 
of leadership among the men is tremendously noted. We are working to 
broaden the teaching of the MBI in a place outside of a church. We ask 
for your prayers.  
 
I also want to share with you that the second week of November I had 
an operation on varicose veins in both legs. Thank GOD, everything 
went well, and I am now in the process of recuperation.  
 

Spiritual Retreat for Men. 



Córdoba, Argentina: November 2017 

 We leave with you our true wishes of blessings for each of you, and are 
very thankful to you as we could feel your support and help during the 
time of my  
surgery.  
 
Your servants in CHRIST,   
Andrés and Mónica Acosta 
John 15:16 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Spiritual Retreat for Women 


